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Dear Mr Sullivan 

I write to correct evidence that I gave at the Budget Estimates hearing held on 1 and 2 June 2015 
concerning a docwnent released under Freedom OfInforrnation request 245/14/15 relating to the 
Future Submarine Program. 

During testimony ofDay 1ofthe hearing, I stated that I was the signatory on a docwnent released 
under the aforementioned FOI request (Hansard reference, page 66-67). This was incorrect; I am 
listed as the Contact Officer for the document in question, but I was not the signatory. 

I apologise fur any misunderstanding that may have arisen as a result ofthis error. 

Yours sincerely 

G. J. SAMMUT, esc 

Rear Admiral, Royal Australian Navy 

Head Future Submarine Program 

Capability Acquisition and Sustainment Group 
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